May 16, 2012

San Francisco Giants AT&T Park 24 Willie Mays Plaza San Francisco, CA 94107



Mike Krukow and Duane Kuiper, Broadcasting Department

Dear Kruk and Kuip,

I took note of your April 27 television broadcast, during which you expressed a preference for the banana slug as one "animal" you would like to see adorn Giant fans' headwear.

As the official mascot of UC Santa Cruz, I couldn't be happier with your statement of support. I don't move nearly as fast as Angel Pagan, and I'm certainly not as powerful as Buster Posey.

But, in honor of the Giants, I wanted you two to be the first to know that I am thinking of changing my name from "Sammy the Slug" to "Sammy the Slugger."

And to further prove my status as the Giants slimiest fan, I'm sending you two complementary Slug Hats. I hope you can put them to good use during one of those cool evenings at "the yard."

In closing, remember: "Together We're Giant (Slugs)."

Sincerely,

Sammy the Slug, Mascot

University of California, Santa Cruz

831.459.2495